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Year 4 
Evacuation trip

Friday 15th June 2018 
Dear Parents and Carers,

The news you have been waiting for! Our train booking is confirmed, and on Friday 15th June we will be bringing history to life as we re-enact what it would have been like for children in World War II to be evacuated to the countryside. The plan for the day is as follows:
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8:00am – 8:15am - Children arrive at school early between 8:00 and 8:15 to be registered. They will need to be dressed up like children from the war about to be evacuated (see images). They will need to carry a packed lunch (no glass or fizzy liquids please!) and their gas mask box (this will be homework after half term – more info to follow). 
8:30am – The coach leaves school ready for the journey to Kidderminster, where we will board the steam train to be evacuated. The train departs at 10:15am. 
11:00am – We will arrive at Highley train station.
11:00am – 12.40pm – The children will be taking part in activities at the Highley Visitor and Education Centre, where they will learn what it was like to live in WW2 as a child. 

12:40pm – 1:20pm – Picnic lunch (weather permitting!) 

1:20pm – 2:00pm - The children will be taking part in activities at the Highley Visitor and Education Centre, where they will learn what it was like to live in WW2 as a child.

2:00pm – Steam train brings us back to Kidderminster station ready for the coach to pick us up at 2:40pm. 

3:30pm – Arrive back at school. 

PTO for further information
In accordance with our Charging Policy we are asking for a voluntary contribution of £20.00* per pupil, to cover the cost of the coach journey to and from school, the steam train ride on the Severn Valley Railway, activities at Highley Visitors Centre and insurance. Unfortunately, in some cases where there are insufficient contributions, we have to consider cancelling trips or events which we naturally try to avoid. Your contributions go a long way to helping us manage our school funds to ensure maximum value for every child, so thank you in anticipation of your ongoing financial support. Consent and payment for the trip should be made via Parent Pay. If your child receives Pupil Premium funding, please contact the school office. 
* We appreciate this is an expensive trip but the experience gained will be invaluable. We felt the steam train and activities would make the trip more authentic and hope that you support our decision to go ahead with this trip.
Miss Willcox,    Miss Wells
 &
Miss Brown
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